
 

 

                             

 

 

Minutes of the Daviess County Commission 

January 3, 2024 
 

 

The Honorable Daviess County Commission met on this 3rd day of January 2024 at 8:00 a.m. Jim Ruse, 
Presiding Commissioner called the meeting to order. David Cox, 1st District, and Wayne Uthe, 2nd 
District are present. 
 
The Commission approved last week’s minutes, brush letters, and invoices for payment.  
 
James Lewis, Road and Bridge Supervisor, updated the Commission on the projects they have worked on 
since last Wednesday. The crew have been working in the shop doing maintenance on equipment. James 
plans to order a tube for 151st Street in Benton Township. 
 
The Commission continued the 2024 budget planning. 
 
The Commission finished the contract for the Health Services Grant.  
 
The Commission reviewed BRO 39 Progressive Invoice # 9 and BRO 40 Progressive Invoice # 6. Wayne 
Uthe made a motion to approve BRO 39 Progressive Invoice # 9, David Cox seconded the motion. 3 – 
Aye, 0 – No. David Cox made a motion to approve BRO 40 Progressive Invoice # 6, Wayne Uthe 
seconded. 3 – Aye, 0 – No. Both motions passed. 

 

Lindsey Chaffin, Great River Engineer, met with the Commission to pick up the easement paperwork for 
BRO 42. 

 

David Roll, EMA, met with the Commission to go over the 2024 EMA and LEPC budget. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 p.m. 

 
Approved:  

                                                                                                                                              

_______________________   _____________________   _______________________ 

    Presiding Commissioner    1st District Commissioner      2nd District Commissioner 

 

Attest: 

       ____________________________  Date __________________ 
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